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Dear families, 

This has been a difficult half term with regards to Covid outbreaks in school. At one point we had 28 members 

of staff testing positive, I can only apologise for the impact that this has had on the children, with class closures 

being the only option to keep the children safe. We are currently free of covid and my hope for the summer 

term is that we can move further back to a more normal way of operating.  

Thank you for your support and patience through this really tricky time. 

Our new build is well on the way. We now have the foundations and the floor level constructed.  

 

 

Here’s the link to the time lapse video: click here to view video 

 

 

We have also had a really successful 2 night residential trip to Mount Cook. The children have enjoyed a range 

of outdoor activities through this time. We hope to be able to provide more experiences like this for the children 

in the future. 

I would like to wish you all a restful Easer holiday and look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 

25th April. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Trish Turner 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

End of term Return to school  Bank holiday Inset day  Parents 
evening 

End of term 

Fri 8th April Mon 25th April Mon 2nd May Tues 3rd May Wed 25th May  Fri 27th May 

 

https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EcWRbH6NFepFsSNo3y6uPi0Bi8mIVN8S-k9n_pQbeYU2pg?e=0GIfW4
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There have been no donations made to the 

private school fund this half term.  

 

Gabriella is a fantastically talented musician. 

She can play many instruments and entertains 

Willow class regularly. 

We are sure you will be just as impressed: 

Video 1 

Video 2 

Video 3 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

was a day of 

celebrations 

across school. 

https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EQCaCcAItn5AlVsPjE-TXXsBiMg8elpcaj6R_wpJ62Xz9w?e=AhB3GH
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EQCaCcAItn5AlVsPjE-TXXsBiMg8elpcaj6R_wpJ62Xz9w?e=AhB3GH
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/Eflf_1ko0qFFiwltYW5NHNABE9c0pwpFS1lCYx_QQdRjRg?e=U6ctOU
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EWkc2nnDTSxGheRcq7pgZ-sBwmG4MX_2ec1l3mFdl_axIQ?e=qmVD63
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We are keen to build relationships with a range of employers who would work with us on this fantastic 

opportunity. If you have any contacts or are keen to work with us, please send their details to: 

pupilcareers@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk 

If you have any further questions, please email: parents@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

Training in Systematic Instruction (TSI) is a 
structured approach to teaching vocational and 
independent living skills to people have 
additional needs to training.   
TSI has an emphasis on errorless learning and 
encourages decision-making by people with a 
learning disability enabling them to learn complex 
tasks leading to paid employment.   
  
Kaycee expressed an interest in dog grooming and 
animal care.   
  
Kaycee has spent time 1-2-1 with Teddie, walking 
him around the school ground, playing fetch and 
grooming Teddie to build a bond and trusting 
relationship.   
 

mailto:pupilcareers@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk
mailto:parents@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk
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Thomas enjoyed his tour of the new build by Paddy the site manager!  

He can’t wait to see it all finished! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students in year 10 and 11 have been taking part in a weekly woodturning group. They have been so 

enthusiastic and focused this morning. They have a great rapport with the tutors, Graham, Derek and Dave. 

The standard of their work is exceptional and their attitude towards health and safety is equally impressive. 

Look at these fantastic pens! 
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Thomas is keeping an eye on 

the new build, having meetings 

with the site manager. He has 

had a tour and is keeping staff 

and pupils up to date with the 

progress! He has been told 

about the different jobs on a 

building site too.  
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The NHS have devised some advice and 

guidance to raise the profile of learning 

disability annual health checks. The 

health checks are for anyone with a 

learning disability who is 14 years or 

older. These carry on for the rest of the 

person’s life. As a school we are keen to 

support this important health check and 

have the NHS coming into school to 

explain this to the children with a 

learning disability. The NHS will also be 

at the parents evening on Wednesday 

25th May to answer any questions for 

parents.  

All the information is on our website:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The COVID-19 restrictions have now stopped; this means there are no requirements to test and the stay at 

home guidance has changed for everyone, whether you haver had a vaccine or not.  

All guidance can be found here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  

Click here for advice on:  Symptoms   Testing   What to do if you think you have it 

If you have any questions, please email parents@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk  

New COVID-19 Advice and Guidance 

https://www.brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/

learning-disability-annual-health-check-information 

 

                         NHS Disability Health Checks 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/
mailto:parents@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk
https://www.brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/learning-disability-annual-health-check-information
https://www.brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/learning-disability-annual-health-check-information
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The following pages are external links and are being 

shared with you by the early help team. If you have any 

early help queries or would like some support at home, 

please email:  earlyhelp@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk

mailto:earlyhelp@brackenfield.derbyshire.sch.uk
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Some classes have made a video of their learning adventures over this half term

Click here for Acorns 
Video

Click here for Maple 
Video

Click here for Pine 
Video

Click here for Elm 
Video

Click here for Poplar 
Video

Click here for Ash 
Video

Click here for Beech 
Video

Click here for Laurel 
Video

PINE

https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EdwQgCEU3ydFpQXDsS5Oy3kB2qm7AKF8astZcMGOQKxurA?e=xKoqHR
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EeYiLlIs_cJCk25-wDdJ4yMB-qXFHJrBmwtADrMTlQZ0fQ?e=YmKtCz
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EeUqh_KnoZ1Jgrr1NYmFau8BwkFuF1HDbKA6FZWEJcUjIg?e=4bczAS
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EUyy29s3PLtPq-3rSvN8VQ4B7KpL3gIM8qovy1sKdl0hhQ?e=wmj5aS
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EUFLjwg6n5ZEhv37FoyoQY8BiUzsqJylGlOvBO2R_HIdjQ?e=4MaShF
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/Ea3plurtXulLo0ZJsjZ5nI0Beb21QTNxYBL8WiN8oAgUHg?e=nfbDLd
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/ERq60o-ho61Cnb_9QRc0nn0BuwE5_YGnUNYoih4mkEJqHg?e=FECpyY
https://brackenfieldschool354.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/January2021remotelearning/EXQpL6AeUGBOgEHT_0fk6gkBceqCdSNIkuvekbeg6752_Q?e=hKb7ZL

